How are my benefits being calculated during
COVID-19?

Due to the COVID-19 pandemic, benefit levels with the Department of Social Services are
temporarily higher than usual. Below is more information on how your benefit should be
calculated right now. This information is current as of August 23, 2021.

Each add’l $176
person

For free legal information, please call the
Homeless Persons Representation Project if
your application for benefits was denied,
your benefits were terminated, or you do not
think you are receiving the correct amount.

SNAP Free Legal Help Hotline
1-800-613-2518
(M-Th 9-12 and 1-4)

HPRP Main Line 410-364-4198 or
410-685-6589




